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The ninth grade class from the Lamorinda Chapter 
of National Charity League visited the Moraga 
Royale Assisted Living community in March. The 
girls and their mothers served the residents and 
some of their family members tea, sandwiches and 
a variety of Parisian desserts at the Paris-themed 
event. The girls were dressed in black and white 
with pink scarves and spent the afternoon chatting 
with the residents. Entertainment was provided by 
an Irish dance group and Anica Zulch, who 
performed three beautiful songs on the piano. New 
friends and good memories were made at the 
afternoon tea. 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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